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Townsend, Erle

From: beka0625 <beka0625@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 1:13 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

Categories: Red Category

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I am NOT in favor of Advanced Clean Cars II Program.  Programs like this one impose the ideals of a few individuals onto 

everyone.  This is taking away personal freedom and choice.  Most in this state cannot afford to go out and purchase a 

brand new vehicle.  Many are struggling to pay electrical bills.  It is not right to force people into an even more 

challenging financial situation than they already are in.  To not only have to have a car that meets this mandate, but to 

have the financial strain of higher monthly bills, will break many homes in this state and will break our state financially.  

 

When one honestly looks at the state of the economy in California, it is clear that these green policies are not making a 

positive impact.  California is hurting economically.  I have many family members who live there and tell me of the 

financial struggles they are facing. Let us vow to not do this to Maine! 

 

Please respect the majority of what Mainers want and put an end to this Advanced Clean Car II Program.  American 

freedom is choice.  I choose No. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Rebekah Cheney 

 

 

 
Sent via the Samsung Galaxy S22+ 5G, an AT&T 5G smartphone 

 


